
  

 
Dear alumni and friends, 

Happy New Year! To start the new year, we are pleased to 
introduce you to a new Alumni Relations Manager, 
Amanda Lyne. 

Many of you will already know Amanda, who has been a 
part of the Alumni Relations team for many years. She's 
looking forward to meeting and hearing from you this 
year. You can find out more about Amanda and her 
plans for 2007 in her quarterly update. 

From the Alumni Relations Manager's desk 
A quarterly update from the new Alumni Relations 
Manager, Amanda Lyne. 
Full story  

 
Achievements of alumni and former staff honoured 
A number of the University’s alumni and former staff have 
been awarded New Year’s honours.  
Full story 

 
Tickets to Distinguished Alumni Awards annual 
dinner still available 
You still have time to purchase your ticket to the 
Distinguished Alumni Awards annual dinner on 23 
February. 
More details 

 
Summer Shakespeare 
Alumni and friends are invited to attend the 2007 season 
of Summer Shakespeare. 
More details 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

Upcoming events

 

 
21 FEBRUARY 
Green chemistry public 

lecture 

22 FEBRUARY 
Public lecture on artist 

Bill Culbert 

26 FEBRUARY 
Conversation with Dr 

Peter Watson 

  

Find "lost" alumni

 

 
We've lost touch with some of 
our over 118,000 alumni, and 
we need your help to find 
them. 

Take a look at our lists of 
"lost" alumni, and see how 
many you can find. 

Find "lost" alumni 
  

In every issue

 
WANT TO SHARE THE 
NEWS? 
Send this message to a 

friend 

HAVE YOU MOVED? 
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Until next month, 

The Alumni Relations Team 
The University of Auckland 
www.alumni.auckland.ac.nz 
 

  

 

Update your details if 

they have changed 

WE WELCOME YOUR 
FEEDBACK 
Tell us what you think of 

@auckland 

  

 
 

 

 

SUBSCRIPTION DETAILS 

You will not receive future issues of @auckland unless you update your contact details and 

subscribe to @auckland. 
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